
  
 
 

                                                               

Report 
          on Finances: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                         BCA'S New Campus: 
   3-Acre Property  
   Need:      $56,000 
   Raised-PTL! : $56,000 

Remaining:    $         0 
Administration Building: 

   Need:      $37,000 
   Raised:   $28,491 
   Remaining:    $8,509 

 

International BCA Sponsorships 
(801-BLC):  

     The BCA (Barner Christian Academy) 
International Student Sponsorship Program is 
an opportunity for Filipino children who 
otherwise might not be able to afford a 
Quality Christian Education to obtain 
schooling at no cost to their families through 
the “adoption” of their financial schooling 
obligations by international supporters. For 
support of those from ages 4 through 18, the 
fee is $25 (P1050) per month.  
     Each Sponsorship covers the following: 
tuition, enrollment, books, registration, dental 
checkup, insurance, medical checkup, ID 
card, instructional materials, PTA & library 
& campus fees, school publications, 
graduation fee & gown, field trip 
transportation costs, boy/girl scout 
membership & uniforms, gym fee, and basic 
school supplies (notebooks, pencils, etc.). 

Please send support to Christian Aid Mission 
(address on first page). 
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PRAISE GOD: THAT  
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-2014- 
Pepper* 

Expenses:        $12,287 
Family:    $00,900 
Ministry:  $11,187 
Building Fund: $00,200 

Income:   $12,287 
Gifts:       $12,135 
Hon'ium: $00,132 
Interest:  $00,020 

BCA 2014 Status (Not Incl. Sponsorships): 
2014 Income/Expenses:$127,386 

 New Campus before 2017:  
New BCA Campus Fund so far: $84,491 !!!!! 

    *PEPPER=Paul and Elvie's Prayer & Praise newslettER 

You Know You Are A Filipino If... 
…you mix seaweed, vinegar and 

chopped onions and call it a salad.
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“A generous man will 
prosper; he who refreshes 

others will himself be 
refreshed”. 

 –Proverbs 11:25 
BCA’S Emergency 

Medical Fund (“EMF”) 
is an answer to prayer 

for many Filipinos 

   Three  
              New BCA Jeepneys:  

                             Need: $30,000  
                         Raised: $4,840 

Barner  
Christian Academy needs a new 

campus before 2017 

A Sinner’s Prayer: 
“Dear Jesus, I am sorry I am a sinner. I know you 
died on the cross to pay for my sins. Please wash my 
sins away by your blood and make me clean. As your 

child I promise to try to live for you my whole life.  
In Jesus’ name, Amen.” 

Barner Christian Academy 
Email Address: 

BLCKIDS@Yahoo.com 
www.barner.org 
Field Address: 

Rev. Paul, Elvie, PJ & Abigail Barner 
Barner Christian Academy 

PO Box 82,224, Davao City 8000 
Philippines 

Support Address: 
Christian Aid Mission (801-BLC) 

PO Box 9037 
Charlottesville, VA  22906 USA 

www.christianaid.org  

STUDENTS AT BCA PRESENT VEGETABLE VARIETIES 
DURING OUR NUTRITION MONTH CELEBRATION 

Please pray: for the 20 CEF (Child Evangelism 
Fellowship) trainees who, after their 2-wk trianing 

at BCA are spreading to 16 provinces to reach 
children for Jesus. 

Praise God: that during Elvie’s 47th birthday, 
over 100 Christian friends came to pray for 

Elvie and wish her well.

 
 

 
 

 

FAQ: (Frequently Asked Question): 
Q:  What is this year’s “Special Christmas 

Project” for the poor BCA children? 
A: We’re raising $10 for each child to have a 

backpack which we’ll fill with gifts. 
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BARNER CHRISTIAN 
ACADEMY 
STUDENTS 

CELEBRATE THEIR 
ANNUAL NUTRITION 
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tables full of fruits and good food. On their 
way home, kids still sang the catchy songs.   

At the end of the month, students competed 
in catchy songs and tasted other classes’  

As principal of Barner Christian Academy, Elvie was concerned that hundreds of our BCA students might not have a balanced diet at home, 
and also might be ingesting too many sweets (represented by rotten teeth). She had the teachers gather the children together to join the 
Philippines in their “Nutrition Month” celebration. During the month each class designed posters to describe the foods which are healthy. 


